File No ]_6-1/2014-TE(WM)
Department of Land Resources,
Ministry of Rural Development

Government of India

First Floor, NPC Building, New Delhi 110003
Date 14.1.2015

To,
The Chairperson/CEO SLNAs All

Subject: Registration of Agencies on PFMS

Sir,

['am directed to refer to letter of even number dated 8.12.2014 and subsequent emails on the
subject wherein it was requested to complete the registration of all the agencies in the state on PFMS
by 31.12.2014. However the progress of agency registration has been found to be slow.

It is therefore requested that this work may be taken up in a mission mode and registration of
all the agencies including Watershed Committee level may be completed by 31.1.2015.

Further training programs for SLNA experts and account officers on implementation of PEMS
is being planned details of which will be communicated shortly. It is important that all the agencies
under SLNA are registered by the time the training program is conducted.

Yours Faithfully,
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Amit Kumar

Director (WM)



